A THE UNIVERSITY
. OF ARIZONA.

Office of the President

March 14, 2012

The Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 100
Denver, CO 80202

RE: The University of Arizona STARS submission

To Whom It May Concern:

| am pleased to write this letter as an accompaniment to the Association for the
Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) STARS report for
the University of Arizona. The report was compiled by the University colleagues and
units responsible for the respective STARS content areas, and it is complete and
accurate to the best of my knowledge. The University of Arizona is committed to
environmental sustainability and is proud to have participated as a Chapter member for
the STARS Reporting System. We are pleased to have this opportunity to showcase
the work of University student, faculty, and employee sustainability efforts.

President
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